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Arcand, Richard

From: Beaulieu, Philip
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 2:29 PM
To: 'Kris pastoriza'
Subject: RE: ATV road crossings
Attachments: ATV road crossings.pdf

Hi again Kris, 
 
I added some comments to your pdf file. 
 
Thanks 
 
Phil 
 
From: Kris pastoriza   
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2020 11:46 AM 
To: Beaulieu, Philip <Philip.L.Beaulieu@dot.nh.gov> 
Subject: Re: ATV road crossings 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

I was hoping you could look at Ed Rolfe's ATV map and let me know if any of the State Road crossings shown 
on it were not permitted. 
 
I have the list of crossings Richard gave me, but there appear to be more on the map. 
 
I will contact Clint about DNCR's map. 
 
Kris 
 
On Mon, Nov 16, 2020 at 11:07 AM Beaulieu, Philip <Philip.L.Beaulieu@dot.nh.gov> wrote: 

Hi Kris, 

 

Richard did mention to me that he told you to contact me. I would encourage you to speak to the NH DNCR bureau of 
trails regarding the permitted trails. They are the agency directly responsible for administering the program and have 
also been working to develop a GIS based mapping tool for law enforcement personnel to use while in the field. The 
local north-country contact is Clint Savage and his phone number here in Lancaster is; 788-4157.  

 

Let me know if you have any other questions for me. 
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Thanks 

 
Phil 

 

From: Kris pastoriza   
Sent: Sunday, November 15, 2020 4:33 AM 
To: Beaulieu, Philip <Philip.L.Beaulieu@dot.nh.gov> 
Subject: ATV road crossings 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Dear Phil, 

Richard Arcand told me to get in touch with you about seeing which ATV road crossings shown on Ed Rolfe's 
ATV maap (Wilderness Map Company) are permitted by DOT. 

 

I know Ed, so can put him in touch with you before he puts his next map out, which I assume would be 
updated to show the closure of town roads in Lancaster.  

 

There may be crossings permitted by towns, but you will know which roads are town roads. 

 

E-mail is the best way to get hold of me, though a phone call is fine. I don't have an answering machine. 
 

 

Kris 




